
  

Boys and Girls!  

Water is important for us to stay alive. We use water daily. With 

all the lovely weather we may be facing a hosepipe ban.  

Your challenge this week is to find out: 

1. What is a hosepipe ban?  

2. What would we do at home if there was a hosepipe ban?  

Create a poster to display on our website www.moneynickps.com to 

explain how and why we need to conserve water? 

Parental Safeguarding  

Remember that adult supervision is always necessary when your child is 

working online.  Send photos of your child’s work to 

info@moneynickps.randalstown.ni.sch.uk   

If your child is in the photo do not included his/her name to adhere to child 

protection procedures. Good luck!    
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